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MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

Monday, 14th May 2007
Question no. 4 
Question:  Councillor Mark Daly
To ask the Manager to outline what procedures are in place to allow the Parks grass cutting teams to return to areas not completed on the initial visit the following day. Will he clarify that the schedules are flexible to ensure a quality finish to grassed areas within the county?
Reply:
Grass cutting is arranged on a rota system in accordance with available resources. If an area is uncut on one day the cutting is completed the following or next nearest day. Due to climatic conditions, machinery breakdown or that the machinery is required elsewhere it is the supervisors decision to determine the priority in relation to the rota.

However the aim in all cases is to return and complete the cutting of each area as part of a flexible rota.

